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R.C.I.A. (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)  
     7-9 pm Mondays  -  Parish Center 
 

Rosary 
Mass. 

 

Holy Hour 
First Friday of the month 7:00-8:00 

 

 
Fr.  Salvatore Cordaro, O.F.M., Cap.  Pastor 
Fr.  John Koelle, O.F.M., Cap. Parochial Vicar 
In Residence: 
Fr. John Mellitt, O.F.M., Cap. 
Fr. Raphael Iannone, O.F. M., Cap. 

 
Monday 

RCIA adapted for Children 6:30-8:00 PM                 Church Hall 
RCIA adapted for Teens   6:30-8:00 PM             Parish Center 

 
Tuesday 

Grades 1  -  6   6:00 to 7:30 PM               Parish Center 
 

Wednesday 
Grades 1-6  6:00 to 7:30 PM               Parish Center 

 
Sunday     

Pre-K, Kindergarten  9:30 to 10:30 AM            Parish Center 
(4 yrs. old by Sept. 1st) and Kindergarten 

Grades 1 - 6   10:45 to 12:15 AM          Parish Center 
(Grade 3 is a pilot Catechesis of the Good Shepherd class) 

 

St. Joseph Church  
A Ministry of the Capuchin Franciscan Friars, Province of St. Mary (New York/New England)  

34 Chestnut St., Paltz, 12561 Tel. Å 845-255-5679 
Å      Email:   stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org 

Parish Office Hours: Mon-Thurs 9:30-4:00  Fri. 9:30-1:00 

St. Joseph Religious Education Program 

Tel. 
         email: 16religiouseducation@gmail.com 



EVENTS OF THE WEEK:  April 5-12, 2020 
 
5 Sun   Palm Sunday   
 
6 Mon               Food Pantry- 11:00-12:00- Hall 
 
7 Tues               Food Pantry- 11:00-12:00- Hall 
 
8 Wed               Food Pantry- 11:00- 12:00- Hall 
     
9 Thurs             Holy Thursday 
 
10 Fri                  Good Friday 

 Food Pantry- 11:00 ï 12:00- Hall 
 

11 Sat                 Holy Saturday 
 
12 Sun                Easter Sunday     

        

FUNERALS AT ST. JOSEPHôS: 
 
PLEASE NOTE- All of the events (including the Masses) that 
are listed in this bulletin are only tentatively scheduled.  In light 
of what is going on with the coronavirus situation, it may be 
necessary to cancel or postpone a particular event and these 
scheduling changes will be posted on the parish Facebook page.  
We keep hoping and praying!  If you have any questions please 
contact the parish office at 845-255-5635.   
 
A MESSAGE FROM FR. SALVATORE: 
 
It is with a broken heart that I must inform you that there will be 
no public celebrations of Palm Sunday and the Triduum (Holy 
Thursday, Good Friday and the Easter Vigil) or of Easter 
Sunday. This is under the directive of the Archdiocese of New 
York and is of course because of the attempts to control the 
spread of the coronavirus. I understand totally why this decision 
was made but, as you well know, it doesnôt make it any easier to 
take in.  
 
I will speak to you more about all this at a later time, but know 
that we will have our great celebration of Easter. The Easter 
season lasts for fifty days after Easter itself and weôll get 
together as a parish family at some point during that time to 
proclaim the good news that the Lord has risen! As people of 
faith and hope and community, how can we not? 
 
In any case, for as long as this situation continues, we will be 
videotaping the Sunday Mass and sharing it through our parish 
Facebook page (www.facebook.com/StJosephNewPaltz)  You 
donôt have to be part of the Facebook community to access the 
page.  Hopefully, we will also be able to broadcast the Mass on 
the Town of New Paltzô Public Access channel (Channel 23) on 
Sundays. 
 
My Capuchin brothers and I are holding you all in prayer. Take 
care and be safe and see you soon. 
 
Peace and all good. 
 
Fr. Salvatore 

The Prayer of Pope Francis to Mary for Protection: 
O Mary, you shine continuously on our journey as a sign of 
salvation and hope. We entrust ourselves to you, Health of the 
Sick. At the foot of the Cross you participated in Jesusô pain, with 
steadfast faith. 
You, Salvation of the Roman People, know what we need. 
We are certain that you will provide, so that, as you did at Cana 
of Galilee, joy and feasting might return after this moment of 
trial. 
Help us, Mother of Divine Love, to conform ourselves to the 
Fatherôs will and to do what Jesus tells us: 
He who took our sufferings upon Himself, and bore our sorrows 
to bring us, through the Cross, to the joy of the Resurrection.  
We seek refuge under your protection, O Holy Mother of God. 
Do not despise our pleas ï we who are put to the test ï and 
deliver us from every danger, O glorious and blessed Virgin.  
Amen. 
 
REACHING OUT TO OUR ELDERLY PARISHIONERS- 
New Paltz Neighbor to Neighbor is a community wide effort that 
simply could be referred to as a neighborhood ñwellness checkò. 
With our older community members and those with special needs 
most vulnerable to the Covid-19, itôs important that their health 
and well being is checked on from time to time these next few 
weeks. We are seeking volunteers to help organize and participate 
in this outreach.  A phone call to our older neighbors would be 
appreciated and reassuring that a community cares. We are 
organizing this by our voting districts to better map out 
neighborhoods for volunteer canvassing. We need healthy, 
enthusiastic persons to pitch in and follow the protocols for 
healthful interaction particularly if contacting someone in person 
is needed. If you or someone you know is interested, or you know 
someone in need, please send an email to 
wmurray@villageofnewpaltz.org. 
 
PARISH FACEBOOK PAGE- In these times, itôs more 
important than ever that our parish family stay connected and 
help one another get through this- physically, emotionally and 
spiritually.   With that in mind, we are using our parish Facebook 
page more than ever and we want as many people as possible to 
be able to use it. So please let people you know who are not on 
Facebook that you donôt have to be part of the Facebook 
community to view our page.  You can see everything that we 
post on the page- you just would not be able to make any 
comments on any of the posts.   www.facebook.com/
StJosephNewPaltz/    Our wonderful Religious Education 
program also has its own page and please visit that as well.    
www.facebook.com/St-Joseph-New-Paltz-Religious-Education 
 
LOOKING FOR FOOD PANTRY 
VOLUNTEERS- Our food pantry is a ministry 
that serves several hundred of our brothers and 
sisters in need and is such a beautiful expression 
of our common mission to share the blessings that 
we have.  We have several wonderful volunteers 
but when they become not able to serve, we need 
someone to take their place.  So if you are 
interested in serving our community in this way as the need for 
volunteers arises, please get in touch with our parish office.   845-
255-5635 or stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org.  The pantry is open 
on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday from 11:00 A.M.-
12:00 P.M. and you would be working one day a week. 

 

Palm Sunday Of The Passion Of The Lord  
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PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY- Our prayer shawl ministry is 
looking to start a group that meets tin the evenings.  Consider 
dusting off those crochet hooks and getting out your knitting 
needles.  Brush up on your skills to make a shawl of comfort to 
those who need it.  Call Lauren Ingrassia @845-419-5254 for 
more information.  There are shawls available for those who 
would like one.  Please come to the office to pick one up for a 
loved who would benefit from the comfort of a blessed shawl.   
 
SMART SHOPPER CARDS- Did you 
know that you can contribute to your parish 
community just by buying your groceries?  
Through St. Josephôs parish, you can 
purchase cards from ShopRite and Tops 
that can be used towards purchases at those 
stores.  The best part is that for every $100 
you spend using these cards, St. Josephôs 
Parish receives $5.00 which goes toward maintaining the parish 
and the many activities we sponsor. The cards are available in 
$25, $50, and $100 amounts and can be purchased using cash or 
check.  Please stop by the parish center during business hours 
(Monday-Thursday, 9:30-4:00, Friday, 9:30-1:00) to purchase 
these cards.  And donôt forget they make great gifts as well. 

MAKING FACE MASKS- As you know, face masks are in 
great demand and are especially necessary for healthcare 
workers who are on the front lines protecting our people and 
ensuring that we all stay healthy. The good news is that we can 
make masks ourselves and, if you can sew, we need your help 
getting these masks to the healthcare workers at Vassar. For 
instructions, please go to the website for Joannôs Crafts Stores: 
www.joann.com/make-to-give-response/  If you need materials, 
you can contact Donna Dietz at 845-255-4533 or 
dldietz@hvc.rr.com and she can get them to you. Donna can also 
pick up the completed masks and make sure they get to Vassar.  
Many thanks to you all for whatever help you give! 
 
BLOOD DRIVE- The Red Cross had a blood drive here at St. 
Josephôs on Tuesday, March 24 and it was a great success. There 
were almost 50 donors and so almost 125 lives were saved 
because of those donorôs gift of themselves.  We thank very much 
the Red Cross for doing this very important work, as well as of 
course all the donors and the workers and volunteers (several of 
which were our own people.) 
The next blood drive they will be sponsoring here at St. Josephôs 
will be on Thursday, April 16.  It will be in our church hall and 
run from 12:00-5:00 P.M. 
 
SECULAR FRANCISCANS- If you have felt the calling to 
deepen your faith and to follow St. Francis, then please come to a 
meeting of the local fraternity of the Secular Franciscans.  They 
meet on the morning of the first Saturday of the month in our 
parish center.  You can go to Mass at 9:00 A.M. and then proceed 
over to the parish center for the meeting. They listen to the 
writings of St. Francis and explore our faith.  Consider coming to 
a meeting and explore your calling.  For questions or more 
information call Lauren Ingrassia @845-419-5254. 

 
      SAINT JOSEPHôS RELIGIOUS  
      EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 

As we approach a difficult Holy Week, I pray that each family 
takes some time to reflect on the events of the most sacred week 
of the Year. In this week we experience what it really means to 
be a Catholic Christian. 
 
By now each child in grades pre-k ï 8 should have received a 
compilation of written and online opportunities for children and 
their parents to continue to help each of us grow in faith. 
 
This time could be a real opportunity for all of us to pause, to be 
open to seeing possibilities and opportunities in our everyday 
lives and to appreciate one another in a new way. It may also be 
a time to exercise patience with ourselves and others.  
 
A reminder: Religious Education Registration and Re-
registration are open to all for 2020/2021 school year! You can 
register online or with registration forms that are available in the 
Church Lobby and the Parish Office.  
 
Our Benedictine community continues to pray for each one of 
you . 
 
Sister Philomena 

BECOME A COLUMBIETTE- If you are a female Catholic 
18 years or older, and are looking to make one or two hours a 
month count by doing charitable works, consider joining the 
Columbiettes.  The Columbiettes are a sisterhood that works 
and prays together.  Through our fundraising efforts we have 
made charitable donations to various charities over the years.  
We meet the second Wednesday of the month.  If you would 
like more information, please contact Betty Dubois at 845-883-
6127 or bbdubois@msn.com or Karen Skillman at 845-255-
8873 or kskillman123@gmail.com.  

LET US KNOW YOUR CHANGES- If you have recently 
moved or changed your phone number, please let the parish 
office know.  We need to keep the information in our parish 
census as up-to-date as possible so that we can assure you re-
ceive the information we send out to you.  Thank you! 

CAPUCHIN VOCATIONS- The Capuchin 
Franciscans are inspired by the life and ide-
als of St. Francis of Assisi- dedicated to 
serving those in need, living a simple life-
style together as a community of brothers, 
and drawing closer to the Lord through com-
mon and private prayer.  If you are interest-
ed in becoming a Capuchin brother or priest, 
please see one of the friars or go to 
www.capuchin.org/vocations.  It doesnôt 
cost a thing and it just might change your 
life. 

http://www.joann.com/make-to-give-response/
mailto:bbdubois@msn.com
http://www.capuchin.org/vocations

